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OneWell Health Care is Now Providing

Individuals with Developmental

Disabilities With Independent Living

Services Under the Orange County

Regional Center

ORANGE COUNTY, CA, UNITED STATES,

August 13, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ --

OneWell Health Care, a trusted home

care provider of personalized home

and community-based services for

individuals with intellectual and

developmental disabilities (IDD), is

proud to announce the launch of its

Independent Living Services (ILS) in Orange County under the Orange County Regional Center

(OCRC).

We’re thrilled to extend our

services to Orange County

and collaborate with the

Orange County Regional

Center to support

individuals in achieving their

goals for independence”

Aytekin Oldac, CEO &

President of OneWell Health

Care

This expansion reflects OneWell Health Care’s continued

commitment to empowering individuals with IDD to lead

more independent, self-directed lives within their

communities. With a proven track record across California

and other states, OneWell brings its person-centered

approach to Orange County to support adults in

developing critical life skills such as:

•  Money management

•  Meal planning and preparation

•  Community safety

•  Health and medical self-care

•  Household organization

•  Transportation training

•  Self-advocacy and decision-making

With this expansion, OneWell Health Care now offers Independent Living Services in multiple
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counties across the state, further

solidifying its position as a leading

provider of care for the IDD community

in California. 

For more information about OneWell’s

Independent Living Services or to make

a referral, contact the OneWell Health

Care support team.

Nevin Dursun

OneWell Health Care

+1 855-720-9355

info@onewell.org

Visit us on social media:

LinkedIn

Instagram

Facebook

YouTube

X

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/839452739

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://onewell.org/california
https://onewell.org/california
https://onewell.org/california
https://onewell.org/contact-us
https://onewell.org/contact-us
https://www.linkedin.com/company/onewellhealthcare
https://www.instagram.com/onewellhealthcare/
https://www.facebook.com/onewellhealthcare
https://www.youtube.com/@OneWell_Health_Care
https://twitter.com/OneWellHealth
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/839452739
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

